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Hello, Please note the following response to Request to Appear As a
Delegation has been submitted at Wednesday November 13th 2024 11:11
AM with reference number 2024-11-13-006.

Request to appear as a delegation on: 
1/21/2025

Name of person making the presentation: 
Tom Groat

Name of the group or organization that the person is
representing: 
Shannon Lake Neighbourhood Association (SLNA)

Daytime phone number: 

Email address: 
slna.org@outlook.com

Presentation title: 
Shannon Lake Road Community Centre and Daycare

What is your request to Council? 
The SLNA is requesting the West Kelowna City council's official
support for a Community Centre and Daycare facility at 2490
Shannon Lake Road. (Shannon Woods Park) Additional details will be
shared during the presentation.

Presentation points: 
Building Community.
Providing space for various clubs & organizations.
Need for daycare.



General funding model. (Who/how).
Commitment from the city to secure city-owned land for the project.
Possible partners and funding strategies.
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